
 

 

SCCA PRO RACING – 463 Southpoint Cir Unit 500 Brownsburg, IN 46112 Phone: 317-387-1500 

January 5, 2017 

 

Team Memo #61 

 

To All F4 Teams: 

 

We will host our first official test of the 2017 season at NOLA Motorsports Park Feb. 25-26. The fee 

for the weekend will be $1350 per driver.  

Each driver who participates will need to fill out the attached registration form. For insurance 

purposes, all drivers will also need a current SCCA membership on file to participate. Driver waivers 

will need to be completed on-location for all adults and minors.  

This test will not count against your 4 preseason test event dates.  

For questions regarding registration, contact CherriLea Roduner. For questions about the event, 

contact Steve Oseth.  
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